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New	Look	Website!	

We	have	a	brand	new	website		
and	encourage	you	all	to	visit	
our	site.		
 

burnssuppor�ounda�on.org.au 

	
Like	us		under	Burns		
Support	Foundation	on		
Facebook	to	keep	up	to	date	
on	all	the	latest	happenings.		

																								BSF	Banner	donated	by	ICAP		

	
As	shared	in	our	last	newsletter	
the	BSF	were	incredibly	fortu-
nate	to	have	been	selected	as	
one	of	the	recipients	for	the	
global	ICAP	fundraising	day	late	
last	year.		
	
The	event	was	a	huge	success	
and	ICAP	generously	offered	to	
donate	a	fantastic	pull-up	ban-
ner	(left)	which	was	created	
and	produced	in	conjunction	
with	Sign-a-rama.			
	
We	are	so	proud	to	place	this		
banner	up	at	both	our		Winter	
and	Summer	family	camps	and	
have	already	received	lots	of		
complimentary	feedback	from	
our	camp	attendees.		We		also	
intend	to	have	the	banner	at	
every	upcoming	fundraising	
event	that	we	hold	moving	for-
ward.		
	
We	feel	this	new	addition		
provides	us	with	another	level	
of		professionalism	and		
credibility		for	our	charity.		
	
Again,	the	BSF	is	very	apprecia-
tive	and	would	like	to	thank	
ICAP	for	reaching	out	and	sup-
porting	our	foundation.	
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Just	a	reminder	of	our	new	number	:		0438	906	



The	Burns	Support	is	holding	
their	Annual	General	Meeting	
in	November	2013.		
	
All	details	are	below.		
	
Date:	Tues,19	November	2013	

Location:	Westmead	Chil-
dren’s	Hospital	Physio	Depart-
ment	

Time:	6pm	

Annual	Committee	Fee:	$5.00	
	

Light	refreshments	will	be	
available	and	all	new	members	
are	welcome	to	join.	

 

 

 

All	the	details	for	our	upcoming	camp	are	on	the	invitation	attached.		

Don’t	forget	to	pencil	in	our	Winter	Family	Camp	Dates:	23rd	–25th	May	2014	

City	to	Surf	2013—Boyce	Chartered	Accountants	

Do	you	remember	me?	

The	Boyce	Chartered		

Accountants,	who	so		

generously		helped	us	raise	funds	

via	the	City	to	Surf	2012,	are	do-

ing	it	again!			

	

Julie	SchoAield	is	leading	the	

fundraising	initiative	being	a	

burn	survivor	and	is	already	

building	plenty	of	momentum	

around	the	event.				

	

If	you	would	like	to	make	a		

donation,	please	visit	https://

city2surf2013.everydayhero.com

/au/boyce-chartered-

accountants.		We	hope	to	see	you	

at	the	Ainish	line	in	August!		
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Annual	General	Meeting	

My	name	is	Zinta	and	this	year	marks	20	years	for	me	as	a	
burns	survivor.	In	October,	I	will	be	volunteering	at	the	
BSF	camp;	I	loved	making	new	friends,	the	activities	and	
even	the	camp	food!	If	you	feel	the	same	as	me,	please	
come	along	-	it	would	be	so	much	fun	to	meet	up	again	
and	help	out.	I	can’t	wait	to	give	back	to	this	amazing	
cause	that	has	supported	myself	and	so	many	others.		

	
I	am	also	interested	in	organising	a	‘reunion’	for	us	ex-campers	(	i.e.	anyone	

who	attended	the	camps	run	by	the	Children’s	Hospital	);	If	you	are	interested	

too,	please	let	me	know	via	email	at	zintabruz@gmail.com	or	look	me	up	on	face-

book	–	I	look	forward	to	hearing	from	you!	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Cheri	and	Sandra	want	to	hear	from	you	too...	
Did	you	have	fun	attending	the	BSF	Camps	or	the	Children’s	Hospital	camps?	Why	not	
shoot	them	an	email	and	say	hello!	There’s	nothing	like	catching	up	with	people	who		
care.	Sandra	and	Cheri	are	the	heart	and	soul	of	the	Burns	Support	Foundation	and	
have	personally	invested	themselves	for	the	survivor	community	and	their	families.		
Email	them	on	info@burnssupportfoundation.org.au	
	



	

Like	to	volunteer	with	

our	Committee?	

We	meet	about	5	times	per	

year	at	the	Children’s	Hospi-

tal	in	Westmead.	Please	con-

tact	us	if	you	would	be	inter-

ested	in	volunteering	your	

time. 

 

Live	on	the	central	

coast?		

You	may	like	to	join	the	

CCBSSG	Meetings	which	are	

an	opportunity	for	burns	

survivors	and	their	families	

to	tell	their	stories	and	meet	

with	others	in	their	situation.	

Details	can	be	found	at		

http://ccbssg.com/	

	

3 

Winter	Camp	Fun	
This	year’s	Winter	Family	camp	was	a	great	weekend	away.	With	so	much	rain	leading	up	

to	the	camp,	we	thought	we	would	be	washed	out	but	thankfully,	it	cleared	to	be	perfect	the	

whole	2	days.	Below	are	some	pics	of	all	the	fun	that	was	had!		
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Camp	Stories	2013	—	What	I	liked	about	the	Camp	is...	

Thank	you	to	all	those		

who		kindly	donated	to		

our	Foundation.	

	

Mrs	Edwards	

Graham	&	Jan	Miller	

Bruzgulis	Family	

Donations	


